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The Honorable Mike White
Council Chair and Members
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White:

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF VACANCIES

In accordance with the Maui County Code, Section 2.41.040, I would like to inform
you of the following vacancies:

Committee on the Status of Women, due to the resignation of Jennifer “Mino”
McLean on February 2, 2016.

Cost of Government Commission, due to the resignation of Gabriel Hoeffken on
February 2, 2016.

For your review, I have attached copies of their resignation letters.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Executive Assistant
Mike Molina at 270-8211 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA
Mayor
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Mayor Alan Arakawa

ATTN: Pill Nahoolkaika

Re: Council on the Status of Women

While it has been a pleasure serving on this committee, I am not longer able to make the monthly
Tuesday meetings. Please consider this my formal resignation. It is my hope that you will find a
replacement member who is able to actively participate in csw meetings and events.

Please give my best regards to all those on the committee.

Thanksy

Je er “Mino’~ Mclean
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Mayor Alan Arakawa
200 South Hight Street
Wailuku, HI 96793

Dear Mayor Alan Arakawa,

Thank you for appointing me to the Cost of Government Commission in 2014. It has
been a valuable learning experience, giving me great insight and respect for our local
county government.

Lately due to the amount of work I have with the family business and the fact that we
have been working off island on Kauai I have missed the last two meetings and will miss
many more if I continue to serve as a Commissioner in 2016.

Thankfully, work is busier than it has been in the last two years, and my wife and I are
expecting our first child (a boy) in March. My father and I are also working on a 201H
work force housing project in Hana on his property in cooperation with Habitat for
Humanity Maui.

With all this going on I expect my schedule to be completely filled and don’t think it
would be right to stay on the commission when I know I do not have the time required to
do the work. I would like to resign from my appointment as a Cost of Government
Commissioner effective February 1st, 2016.

Respectfully,

Gabriel Hoeffken


